
State of Utah
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
Division of Water Rights

GARY R. HERBERT BRIAN C. STEED TERESA WILHELMSEN
Governor Executive Director State Engineer/Division Director

SPENCER J. COX
Lieutenant Governor

August 11, 2020
PHILIP M AND DONNETTA S DAVIS
1832 NORTH PINECREST
SALT LAKE CITY UT 84108

RE: Change Application Number: a31223 (57-10075)

Dear Applicant:

Please find enclosed correspondence relating to the above-numbered application.

If you desire to answer the issues raised in the correspondence, submit same on or before Monday, August
31, 2020.

If the correspondence indicates a protest and requests a hearing, a hearing may be scheduled at a later date.
Whether requested or not, the holding of a hearing will be at the discretion of the State Engineer in
accordance with statute and rule. All documents concerning your application will become a permanent part
of your file and used in the decision-making process.

If a hearing is to be held on this application, notice of this hearing will be sent at a later date to you and all
interested parties.

Sincerely,

Teresa Wilhelmsen, P.E.
State Engineer

Enclosure

1594 West North Temple, Suite 220, PO Box 146300, Salt Lake City, UT 84114-6300
telephone (801) 538-7240  -  facsimile (801) 538-7467  -  www.waterrights.utah.gov Page 1 of 1

SCANNED
























